Notice

NOTICE OF ANNUAL TRAINING SESSION OF THE PALO
PINTO INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that on September 28, 2017; the Board of Trustees of the Palo Pinto
Independent School District will conduct a Texas Education Code update session in Palo Pinto,
TX. The training session will not have the same format or procedures as a regular board meeting
and there will be no Board action taken on any item discussed.

On this 22nd™ day of September, 2017, this Notice was posted on the front window in the Palo
Pinto ISD School Building on or before 6:00 pm on said date.



